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LETTER DATED 23 FEBRUARY 197% FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
JORDAN T0 THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO TUPE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour, upen instructions from my Government, tc request you to
canvene a meeting of the Security Council te censider the mest ominous and
accelerating erosion of the status of Jerusalem and the rest of the eccupied Arab
territories in consequence of the Israell eaccupatien authorities' systematic,
relentless and deliberate policy and practice of settlements and colonization
of those territories which constitute a grave threat to world peace and security.

(Sipned) Hazem NUSEIBEH
Ambassador
FPermanent Representative



